ECF Report 2014.
· Membership/ game fee to remain at the same rate for next season.

· The ECF intends to ease people into membership by raising game fee at a steeper rate then membership fee. I believe the ECF should outright ask the question as to whether people wish to continue with the present game fee/ membership hybrid or move to a pure membership scheme, and will hopefully get that question asked at one of the 2 ECF meetings next season.
· The ECF is doing relatively well financially, and is hoping to have reserves of £72k by next year.

I’ve kept my report short, but full reports from the 2 ECF meetings I attended this season can be accessed here: http://www.chessit.co.uk/phpforum/viewforum.php?f=6
Ben Edgell 31/05/2014

The two reports are also here:

http://www.somersetchess.org/131019 ECF AGM 2013.doc
http://www.somersetchess.org/140413 ECF Finance Council Meeting 2014.doc
